
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 T4 Civic Hall- Citizenship Celebration 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  

On Thursday 26th April, T4 will be attending a Citizenship Project Celebration event at the Civic Hall,                 

They will be leaving school at 11am and will return for 3.30pm. Please can all children bring a packed                   

lunch. If you child would like a Clever Cat please tick on the reply slip below. 

 

Please ensure your child is wearing full uniform, appropriate footwear and a waterproof coat. 

 

Thank you for your support 

Yours Sincerely 

Miss Kennedy 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 T4 Civic Hall- Citizenship Celebration 

 

 

I give permission for my child ________________________________ to attend this event on 

Thursday 26th April from 11am- 3.30pm.  

 

 

I would like my child to have a Clever Cat packed lunch  

 

 

Signed _____________________________ 

 


